Lee, Chris

From: BOBBIE WENDT

Sent: BOBBIE WENDT

Thursday, January 5, 2023 2:52 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Fwd: Secure Youth Facility at 7830 N. Clinton Avenue

You don't often get email from bobbiwendt@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Please note my typo — the correct address is 7930 N. Clinton Avenue. Thank you. Bobbie

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: BOBBIE WENDT

bobbiwendt@aol.com>

Date: January 5, 2023 at 10:59:18 AM CST

To: Tonya Jones <tjones3732@gmail.com>, Tonya Jones <tonya.jones@us.abb.com>, mammapud@aol.com, Dale Gass <dale.bdnw@gmail.com>, elizabethhammer@hotmail.com,

jsmetro@jrn.com

Subject: Fwd: Secure Youth Facility at 7830 N. Clinton Avenue

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: BOBBIE WENDT

bobbiwendt@aol.com>

Date: January 5, 2023 at 10:54:06 AM CST

To: clee@milwaukee.gov

Subject: Secure Youth Facility at 7830 N. Clinton Avenue

Re: doc.wi.gov Act185

I have attended most of the meetings regarding the proposed Youth Facility for the worst juvenile offenders. My main concern is for the public living and working in this area. At one of the meetings it was stated there would be a need for 88 security guards to be hired. Multiple employers in all walks of life are finding it difficult to hire qualified employees. My fear is that the facility will not be adequately staffed to guarantee our safety against these dangerous juveniles. Some have committed murder!

I am definitely opposed to the building of the facility at this location. #5 listed as a requirement for this facility to be built says that the DOA approval 2021 Act 252 "mandated that the DOA may not approve plans for constructing a new type of facility without community support for site selection." At ALL of the meetings I attended (either physically or virtually) it seemed there was much more opposition than acceptance from the public.

Bobette Wendt 7738 N. Delta Place Milwaukee, WI 53223 414 354-8039

Sent from my iPad